SAC TAC Summary Report
September 27th, 2023 (ZOOM)

On September 27th, 2023, SACTAC approved the agenda for 8-23-2023, introducing new representatives and discussing the completion date for each goal. Tammy Cottrell will be retiring from SAC TAC. 
The committee discussed the need to make technology accessible to everyone and how to inform the district. Ron Gonzalves and Luis Peroza moved on the importance of technology accessibility. 
The School of Continuing Education is working on a Spanish and Vietnamese website. The ITS department will furnish new screens, whiteboards, and computers to the Remington Center. The Health Science Building will open in Spring 2024 with 200+ computers. The department has approved 16GB of RAM for desktops and laptops. 
John Steffens department will be evaluated and merged with the research department. The Cranium Café will expire, and Nuventive is a working process. 
Student Information Support has launched the KIOSKS system, and the career center is working with Distance Ed to implement digital badges for workshops. 
The meeting discussed various aspects of the school, including the development of the Pope Tech Dashboard, the construction of a Spanish and Vietnamese website as mentioned above, the ITS upgrades, the opening of the Health Science Building, and the approval of RAM for desktops and laptops. 
The agenda was approved unanimously, and the meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM.

